
From the Desk of Miss McElfresh 
Weekly Update 

    
      I hope that everyone had a wonderful time at Math Madness 
Night earlier this week.  It was great seeing all of the students and 
family members.  We had a wonderful, productive week in second 
grade this week!  The students wrapped up their study of subtraction 
with regrouping, continued their preparation for First Communion, 
and celebrated Saint Patrick’s Day.  Looking forward to next week, 
please don’t forget that we have our VERY IMPORTANT First 
Communion Parent Meeting next Tuesday, March 22 at 6:30 in the 
second grade classroom.  Please make sure that at least one parent is 
in attendance.  Our meeting will run for no longer than 1 hour.   
 
     Also, don’t forget that we will have a short week for Holy Week 
next week.  There will be Noon Dismissal on Thursday, March 24 and 
No School for Good Friday on Friday, March 25.  I wish you all a lovely 
weekend!  J 

 
CALLING ALL VOLUNTEERS: 
 Mrs. Holtgrewe will be assembling the school yearbook this year and is in need 
of photos of special events throughout the 2015-2016  
school year.  If you have any  photos from these events, please email them to 
her at ericah@mountcarmelschool.net 
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Upcoming Events 
 
 

1st Communion Parent 
Meeting 

March 22 
6:30 

 
Noon Dismissal 
Holy Thursday 

March 24 
 

No School 
Good Friday 

March 25 
 
 

What are we learning next week? 

 
Reading:  Reading comprehension practice 
 
Math:  Review Week:  Place Value and 
Addition with Regrouping 
 
Writing:  Handwriting practice 
 
Social Studies:  How do you read a map? 
 
Religion:  What is the Sacrament of 
Eucharist?  What is the Last Supper? 

 

 


